
Hello and welcome to Year 5! 
We hope you find this information useful to introduce you to a few things

for the year ahead.



Your teachers, HLTA and TA in September:





You will come into and leave school through the
following doors (3:30pm collection). We keep our
packed lunches on the Year 5 corridor trolley and

each classroom has a set of lockers. 

Year 4 to Year 5

ACRE HEADS PRIMARY SCHOOL

MRS SMITHMRS GARNETTMRS RICHARDSON

UPTON

HENSALL

MRS FEARN MISS HALL



Here are your classrooms: 



                             Hensall                                                          Upton

ACRE HEADS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Our PE day is Friday but please keep your kit in school all week.
 These are some of the exciting things you will be learning about in Year 5:

Have an enjoyable summer holidays, stay safe and we can't wait to see you
back with us in Year 5 in September!

hensall@acreheads.eriding.net / upton@acreheads.eriding.net 

mailto:drax@acreheads.eriding.net
mailto:smeaton@acreheads.eriding.net

